
424 Langford Street, 
Victoria,B.C.,

Feb. lOt h, 1926.

Dear Sir Arthur:

My son, Edmund Francis Key, 
who for the past ten years has been employed 
at the 3.G. Electric Power Station at Lake 
Bunt z en, B.G. (with the exception of the 
duration of his services Overseas) is now 
applying for a position as Operator or Oiler 
at the new Esquimalt Drydock under the Public 
Works Department.

The application foim he was 
required to complete required the names of 
three references and I ventured to suggest 
his using your name as one of them, and 
should be very glad, should you happen to 
be written in connection with this matter, 
if you would kindly put in a good word for 
him as he is very anxious to obtain a position 
in Victoria.

Thanking you for past favours 
and hoping that you will be able to do this 
for my son if required, I am,

Yours respectfully,

Sir Arthur W. Ourrie, G.G.M.G 
Principal, McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.


